
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Friday 2nd December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

This year, we will be holding our annual Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children on 

Wednesday 14th December.  All children and staff will be putting on their festive jumpers to raise 

money for the charity.  We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1. 

 

This year, the UK government's promised to give the same amount as you give.  For every £2 we 

raise for Save the Children, they will give £2.   

 

We look forward to seeing everyone in their Christmas jumpers! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


